
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Development of communication between the Chapters 

Communication began with emails. 
Later, to make it easier, making it 
faster and more efficient, it was 
carried out by Whatsapp. 

Initially, exchanges of knowledge 
were made on the Chapters and 
their respective countries. 

We saw that we could help each 
other on the planning of social 
events, raise funds, and brainstorm 
ideas. 

Curiosities about each Chapter and 

habits of their countries were also 
shared; with a strong exchange of 
cultural knowledge (part of it is 
recorded in the columns on the 
side). 

Responsible members for 
communication: 

 AIChE UFC: Ana Luisa 

 AIChE UF: Nathan Garcia 

Getting to know the Sisters Chapters (I) 
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promotes training, dissemination 
of information and contact with 
the professional environment for 
engineering students. 
 
Projects: 
 
 Cenário: Positions on the 

Industries of the Region and 


